
August 
Dear Parents, 

We only have 3 more weeks of Camp Little Bear and 

we’re having so much fun! This month our themes are: 

The Wizarding World of Preschool, Fairies and Friends 

and Summer Scientists. Our campers have been 

enjoying special snacks, fun activities and have been 

making some great crafts. Our last day of camp is 

August 20th, we will be closed the following week to 

clean and prepare for the new school year beginning 

on August 30th.   For those who are staying in the fall 

please be sure to update your child’s emergency 

contact form and be sure to send in all updated 

immunizations.  

Sincerely, 

Jaimie Williams 

Director of Early Childhood Education  

 

August 23-27: Closed for 

Cleaning Week 

 

 

Mark your 

calendars 

Children: 

Nicholas C. 

Lily 

Gavin 

Nikolas M. 

Luca 

River 

Reyna 

Lana 

 

Staff: 

Miss Kim 

Miss Aby 

Miss Arlen 

Miss Diana  

Miss Emma  

 

Birthdays! 

Aug 1: Clown Day 

Aug 3: Watermelon Day 

Aug 8: Cat Day 

Aug 10: S’mores Day 

Aug 13: Left Hander’s Day 

Aug 17: Honey bee Day 

Aug 22: Sand Castle Day 

Holidays 

Positive Place Preschool 
Monthly Newsletter 

The Watermelon Seed 

-Greg Pizzoli 

Book of the Month 


